
From:
To: abortionlawreform
Subject: Mr Pyne’s bill, the Abortion Law Reform (Women’s Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016
Date: Tuesday, 28 June 2016 9:14:27 AM

To the members of parliament and to whom it may concern.
 
I am strongly opposed to the reform presented by Mr Pyne to change the abortion law to legalise
 abortion in Queensland.
 
The simple fact is that the unborn child is just as human as you and I. We are formed in the image of God
 and so is the unborn child which entitles them to the same love, care and respect as we would expect
 for ourselves. To legalise abortion denys then the rights we so strongly advocate for ourselves.
 
I do not believe in removing the choice a woman has over her body, not at all, I believe every woman has
 a choice to make however this is not during pregnancy but at conception. We all make choices
 throughout life, lets empower our woman and men to make the right choice at the right time, not try to
 ‘band-aid’ the consequences with criminal actions.
 
Do not allow this law to be passed as the consequences rest on your shoulders.
 
Regards
 
Ken Coppard
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